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Comment

 Objection

Comments This is a wholly inappropriate planning application. Washington is rural village, if this application is 
approved it will have mental and physical health implication to the residents from the inevitable 
disruption, smell, emission of gases, lorries travelling, congestion and resulting air pollution both 
around the village and on the A283 which is already overloaded with traffic. This is within the South 
Downs National park so any pollution with directly impact a very precious piece of land which needs 
protecting not damaging. I very strongly object to this plan and hope that it will be rejected.
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